
 

 
 
 

Sandals and Beaches Resorts  
COVID-19 Testing for Departure 

OFFICIAL STATEMENT 
 
 
 

Recently, the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) has announced that effective 
January 26, 2021, all international travelers (including U.S. citizens) will be required to produce a 
negative COVID-19 PCR or antigen test (based on US travelers only) within 72 hours of their 
departure back home. This is in addition to requiring a negative COVID-19 test before entering the 
country.   
 
To ensure that this is of minimal disruption to your client’s vacation, we have arranged the ability to 
have complimentary testing conducted through March 31st, right in the comfort of their resort. Tests 
will be conducted by approved and practiced medical professionals with maximum convenience and 
minimal distraction to your client’s overall vacation experience. As this has been an established 
requirement for other visitors from around the world, we want to assure you that our team is 
experienced in ensuring this process is as smooth and effortless as possible.  
 
Once at the resort, our team will assist them without difficulty to make the arrangements required to 
schedule their onsite COVID-19 test at the resort. This will be done at least 72 hours prior to 
departure and test results will be available within 24-48 hours.  
 
Please reach out to our reservations department for any questions regarding your bookings. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

*Dates subject to change with/without notice 
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